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CARBONDALE NEW SCHOOL
1302 E. PLEASANT HILL ROAD
CARBONDALE IL 62902

30-039-1400-004X

Dear Administrator:

The Illinois Department of Public Health has received the "School Information Form" for v.

AHERA three-year reinspection of the above-referenced school. " i
The three-year reinspection report shouid be incorporated into the school's cop B :;:'
management plan. During on-site AHERA compliance inspections conducted by iic”. g
States Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) and Illinois Department of Public ix 1

personnel, the plan will be reviewed for the required materials. If any item is found tr.
missing or deficient the school could receive a letter of non-compliance f~m U.S. }
Department.

Thank you for your compliance, if you have any questions, please contact Kent - -«
Division of Environmental Health, Asbestos Program, 525 "Vest Jefferson Street, Sp

—— 62761 or telephone 217/782-3517, for the Learing impaired only (TTY# 800/547-04 __

Sincerely, f
Justin DeWitt, P.E.

Chief, General Engineering Section
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